Dear Linda,

Re: WS 524 “Women and Work” I have some very good news and some other updates as well.

I am happy to report that the request for the inclusion of  WS 524 into the GEC Diversity Experiences - International Issues - Non-Western or Global by Subcommittee B of the CCI was Unanimously Approved 4/25/08

They felt that the revised assessment section was a model proposal and would like to ask permission to make the assessment plan available on the web at a future date.  They were especially impressed with the last paragraph concerning how the data will be used.

With regard to the proposal to also include the course in GEC category 2. Breadth, B. Social Science, (1) Individuals and Groups, we have received positive concurrences from Sociology and Political Science, but Economics has some issues that they have explained in the attached letter.

I have put the course on the next Subcommittee C agenda for 5/21, but it always helps to try to iron these issues out before the proposal goes to committee.  If they cannot be taken care of between departments, all parties may submit written responses and counter responses and it will be up to the committee to decide.

I see from the form that you are looking to have these changes made effective AU 2009.  If that is the case, there is plenty of time for it to go through committee.  If you meant AU 2008 allow me to make the following suggestion:

You could accept the Diversity-Global GEC status and we could move the proposal through with just that for now, taking the Social Science related information off the proposal.  Because Econ’s issues were only and distinctly with the Social Science GEC status application, I (and I believe Sub B) would feel comfortable with this.  

We could then do another GEC sheet and separate rationale for the Social Science category and you could communicate with Economics, and the proposal could go through Sub C when ready.

I have copied the chairs of Sub B and C so that they are aware of this and to make sure that this option, should you choose to do it this way, would work for everyone. Please let me know if this needs further clarification or if what I say above makes sense; it is a rather complex situation.

Thanks,

Kate

Kathleen M. Hallihan, Ph.D.

Director, Curriculum and Assessment

Colleges of the Arts and Sciences

Phone: 614-292-7226

Fax:   614-688-5678

E-Mail: Hallihan.3@osu.edu

